
11th September 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Key Stage 2 Swimming 2024-25

Year 4 will begin daily intensive swimming lessons; these will be taught in a two-week block. Lessons
will take place at Crystal Palace National Sports Centre.

Session one Monday 11th November 2024 -
Friday 22nd November 2024 (10 days)

10.00am – 11.00am Considerate Class

Session two Monday 25th November 2024 -
Friday 6th December 2024 (10 days)

10.00am – 11.00am Kind Class

Please ensure your child has the correct swimming kit. A one-piece swimming costume, not a bikini.
Tight fitting swimming trunks, not baggy shorts. Your child will also need a swimming hat and goggles.

Children must NOT take snacks or drinks to the pool or purchase them.

Swimming is a life skill and part of the national curriculum and therefore not optional. Please click on the
link to complete the google form to acknowledge that your child will be taking part.

https://forms.gle/vxwgpuzYpDHhBwaR7

Yours sincerely,

The School Office

https://forms.gle/vxwgpuzYpDHhBwaR7

